Booster Club Board Meeting
 
August 5th, 2020
Prepared by Joni Schultz, Secretary


Attendees: Chad Colvert President, James Bartels Treasurer, Joni Schultz Secretary, Amy Douglas Apparel, Keo Jorgensen At Large Member, Danita Diamond At Large Member, Michelle Holtz Concessions, Tracy Behnken Vice President, Heather Harkin Volunteer Coordinator, Mr. Chris Kessel, Sheryl Cornett
Guests: Adam Brockemier- Stodden Physical Therapy, Mr. Grinvalds & Mckenzie Sharp- FLBLA

Absent: 

FBLA had a discussion with Booster Club about selling apparel. New procedures with be in place. A new spreadsheet was designed so that we could effectively monitor sales and inventory.  It also will help keep track of who worked the booth and when.  Dates of the FBLA opening the store is to be determined.

Amy reported on apparel.  More masks to be sold will be ordered.  She has ordered several different styles of shirts, sweatshirts, ect.  At all home football games the Booster Club will set up their items to sell.  The store will also be open at school registration.  A clearance sale will take place then.

James gave the treasurers report:
					Clothing: 	$10,944.87
					Concessions:	$15268.81
					Membership:  $6,160.85
					Savings:	$48,263.53
					Total:		$80,998.06

There are some outstanding invoices.  The popcorn machine and other donations promised to the school.


Membership update- Tracy reported that currently:
 
76 Individuals = $5800 
15 Corporate =$4800

To be in the fall program, dues must be paid by August 15th.  
Tabled for a later date- how to make the registration process easier on My School bucks. There has some confusion when people go to register.


Volunteer- Heather is going to work with Mr. Wright on the dates for the signup genius for volunteers to sign up to work concession stands.  She will send out via remind app, email and will post to social media.

Michelle thanked Keo, Amy, Danita and Chad for their help with cleaning of the concession stands.   Currently the school is in the “yellow” for Covid so the concession stands can be opened.  It was decided that no grilling would be done and hot dogs and pizza will be available.  Squares will be ordered to encourage patrons to pay with a card rather than give cash or coins.    The volunteers will be required to wear masks. Social distancing will be in place for the lines to the stands.  The school will help with that by putting down marks where patrons should stand.
Michelle has started to order the items to be sold.  Pepsi is again where we will be getting the drinks.


No new requests for donations from the school.


M. Kessel is the new Athletic Director for the High school.  He is discussed his expectations of the Booster Club.
1. Have a holistic view of all the programs and support all them.
2. Support positivity for school and sports programs
3.  Volunteer
4.  Work collaberatly with the FBLA
5. Have an open mind and trust each other to make the right decisions and to have open communication with each other.







Meeting adjourned at 7:30. The next meeting is Wednesday September 2nd at the High School.
